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Happy New Year!

It has been great to welcome the children back into school this week and hear all about their holiday news. We have been impressed by the way they have settled back into their classroom routines quickly and efficiently.
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English

This week, we have begun exploring our new book: The Bog Baby. We have not read any of it yet (please hide it if you have a copy at home) and are looking forward to reading it over the next few weeks. The children predicted where, what and who they thought was in the story. 
Spellings
1. dad
2. big

3. when

4. it’s
Please practise writing these words in a silly sentence or find them in a story.
Book bags and Phonics folders
Please return book bags and phonics folders by Friday so they can be organised and ready for sending home next week. Phonics assessments are taking place this week to ensure your child is retaining their sounds. 
Maths

In maths this week we are consolidating our understanding of addition and subtraction. The children have been using part whole models, ten frames as well as counting objects.
Weather changes
All children are still having opportunities to learn outside so please ensure children have layers on as the weather is interchangeable at the moment. Classrooms are also still being ventilated. 
Many thanks,

Fadime Has, Joanne McGahon, Sarah Snead and Sophie Papworth 
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